
Upcoming webinar:
Secondary education

Topics covered will include:
•	 Understanding how adolescents and young adults have been affected 

during the pandemic
•	 How to support emotional wellbeing of adolescents and young adults 

affected by the pandemic
•	 How to support young people in their return to school or college
•	 How loss and bereavement is affected by the pandemic
•	 How to support each other

St Elizabeth Hospice will be delivering a free online webinar for Secondary 
school education professionals to give guidance on how to support the 
emotional wellbeing of young children affected by the coronavirus pandemic. 

The webinar is on Friday 11 September at 2 - 3 pm...

To book a place, please visit eventbrite and search for 565 Service.
Alternatively, scan the QR code above to be directed to the web page.
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bit.ly/565Webinars


